
University Assembly 

April 19, 2023 

TEAMS Meeting 
 
 
 

Members Present:  Abbas, Allcott, A. Brown, Canfield, Comer, K. Craven, Crockett, Dorris, J. Edmonds, 
Fornehed, Hajdik, Hanna, Hasan, Herman-Turner, M. Huddleston, Hutson, Killman, B. Jones, Langford, 
E. Lee, Jane Liu, Manginelli, Meadows, H. Mills, Mullen, T. Nelson, Null, O’Connor, H. Park, Payne, 
Pickering, Rajabali, Reames, C. Roberts, J. Roberts, B. Russell, Shank, Shipley, D. Sisk, Scott Smith, 
Darron Smith, Smith-Andrews, Stinson, Swartling, Tidwell, K. Turner, Upole, Westbrook, M. Wilson, 
Winkle

Braswell, L. Bruce, Huo, Oldham, Pinkert, Polk-Johnson, Diane Smith, Rebecca Smith, 
Vedder, C. Wilkerson, Wray, D. Wright. 
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Proceedings: 
 
President Oldham called the meeting to order at 3:39 p.m.  Mark Wilson motioned to approve the 
agenda and Braxton Westbrook seconded.  Motion 
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with University Assembly meeting materials.  Lisa Zagumny motioned to accept the University Planning 
Committee Report.  Bethany Jones seconded.  Motion APPROVED. 
 
President Oldham publicly thanked the chairs and also encouraged members to read the provided 
detailed committee report and stated it was impressive and showed a lot of accomplishments. 
 
Kim Winkle presented the report of the Academic Council for Spring 2023.  Academic Council met 
three times:  February 1, March 8, and April 12.  Winkle summarized the report and noted the Council 
had approved the following:   on February 1, the Academic Council received information on Policy 780:  
Misconduct in Research; on March 8, the Council approved one new minor, addition of post-graduate 
certi
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Oldham pointed out that there were more student engagement activities than ever including 
philanthropic activities.  In addition, there was a record-breaking SOLO concert that all enjoyed.  
Oldham noted that some of the student spaces on the second floor of the Roaden University Center 
had been renovated and were great spaces for our students.  The Student Government Association 
was re-energized and doing a lot of good work.  Oldham also pointed out that with the increased 
freshman enrollment there had been great interest in on-campus living. 
 
President Oldham announced that Tech athletic teams were leading the OVC Commissioner’s Cup for 
the best overall athletic program which, if we were to win, would be the first time.  Oldham 
congratulated the women’s basketball team who won a game in NCAA’s “March Madness” adding that 
the baseball team had also 

-




